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HORTICULTURE PRECINCT, MID WEST REGION, WATER ALLOCATION 

854. Hon M.J. CRIDDLE to the minister representing the Minister for the Environment and Heritage:   
In the light of the proposal for a horticulture precinct in the mid west region, will there be further allocation of 
water from the Allanooka bore field or any other source to accommodate this development?   

Hon TOM STEPHENS replied: 
The Minister for the Environment and Heritage has advised that a water allocation for a horticultural precinct in 
the mid west region will be dependent upon an application to the Water and Rivers Commission supporting a 
clear proposal and the availability of water.  There may be sufficient source, depending on the size of the 
request, from Allanooka and the adjacent Casuarina area.  However, further hydrogeological investigation and 
water allocation planning is required before this can be confirmed.   
 


